TOWN OF PALM BEACH

. MAR 01 2023
Dear council Members |

Town Manager’s Office
My husband and | have lived in the Kirkland House for T2 vears:

We have attended all the meetings here in our building with the
Frisbee group pertaining to the many changes that they want to
make to the 1125 bldg. which is adjacent to our frront
driveway.

One of the things they want is to add another floor to the 3
story bldg. They claim they cannot make any money unless
they remodel and expand the roof of the bldg. by making it a 4
story bidg.

We think that if that happens every one in town will want to put
another floor on their roof. Il
This is a commercial bldg. surrounded by residences -the

Kirkland House , the Winthrop House, and the 400 Bldg.

as well as all the residences on Peruvian.

We don’t want any restaurants nor do we want an expansion
of the roof.!!

Dealing with all the traffic we have now, how will it be if we
have a restaurant on this block???Think about that!!

Please give this your complete consideration.
»Nancy J.Beard
Eugene P.Beard




